

MINUTES OF THE WHITEROSE AUTOGRASS MEMBERS MEETING HELD AT THE TRAVELLERS REST, BARNSELEY on 29th May 2012

Committee Present:	Paul Glover (Chairman) Hilary Bird (Secretary) Rosemary Glover (Treasurer)	Katie Lakin (Membership) Jasper Aspinall (Drivers Rep)
Apologies:	Kevin Griffiths (Vice Chairman) Alison Hall (Membership)	Trevor Frost (Chief Scrutineer) David Glover (Chief Marshall)

Chairmans Report /Previous Minutes:

Paul has visited Ringstone Farm and the farmer told him there is no land available that is suitable at the moment but we can re-visit in September after the crops have been harvested. There has been a history of motorsport on his land which in the Barnsley Council area.

Hilary still to check with Sandy about races needed to qualify for trophies.

Secretary

Nationals allocations will be available on Friday and will be made public immediately after the qualifying racing on Saturday

Scrutineers Report - nothing to report

Marshalls Report

Not much has happened since the start of the season but remember that the crossover rule has been dropped by most clubs although if you are seen to dangerously infringe someone off the start you will still be blacked flagged.

The qualifiers will be taking place on Saturday and we need as many people in the middle of the track. It would be advantageous if we could have at least one person on each post and me floating around in case anything happens (hopefully not).

Treasurer

The Treasurers spreadsheet was issued; it shows cash in hand £7881.05 with no bills to pay till July when NASA's last bill is due.

Drivers Reps - nothing to report

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

1. Banner has been sponsored to take around clubs to show people we are still looking for a track. It was designed by David Glover at the request of a couple of the committee. The banner was printed by Scunthorpe club so therefore we will be displaying at each of their meetings but we can also take it to as many other meetings as we can get permission to display it at. For any of you that have not seen it, it just says that the club is still alive and kicking and looking for a venue. If anyone needs any further information he have also started creating a leaflet in a similar style that can go with the banner and can be given to potential contacts. This will give most of the information that potential land owner will need.
2. Presentation Night 2012 is provisionally booked into same place as last year on 24th November and the venue now want confirmation. Committee agreed

Meeting closed 9.55